## ACADEMIC STANDARDS COMMITTEE

## March 7, 1947

Present: Bridgham, Dykema, Scudder, Wilcox, Worley; Howard

- 1. The minutes of the meeting of February 25 were discussed, and several comments and interpretations were added; but the plan as presented in those minutes was left as presented. The following points were those agreed upon:
  - a) Student assistants who notify instructors concerning any matters must be very careful to make clear that they are simply carrying out the instructions of the head of the department.
  - b) The notification from the Registrar's office which will be sent to instructors before the examinations should contain a reminder concerning the faculty ruling that pay checks are to be withheld until grades are handed in.
  - c) Senior grades need not be reported separately from other grades. Dean Wilcox feels that the system outlined will give him sufficient time to complete his work on diplomas.
- 2. A possible course in humanities was the subject of fairly extended discussion, the result of which was that there appeared to be extremely varied views on what such a course should consist of and what it should accomplish.

K. W. Dykema, Chairman